
Project Facts: 
 

 Start Date:   

May 2013 

 

 Completion:   

Summer 2016 

 

 Length:   

3 miles 

 

 Cost:   

$95 million 

 

 Contractor:  

Superior Construction 

 

 Designer:   

Arcadis US  

Construction on this phase of State Road 9B from US 1 to I-95 was accelerated by a public

-private partnership between the Florida Department of Transportation and Infrastructure 

Development Partners. Infrastructure Development Partners is a collaboration between 

Deutsche Bank and Superior Construction. 

 

A public-private partnership is a contract between a public agency and a private entity for 

the benefit of the general public. In the case of State Road 9B from US 1 to I-95, the  

partnership allows the project to move forward by providing immediate funding for  

construction. Construction of State Road 9B Phase 2 is the first public-private partnership 

in FDOT District Two (the northeast Florida area).  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national  origin, disability or family status.  

Image at the left 

shows the proposed 

location of noise 

barrier walls.  

State Road 9B 
Phase 2 

             US 1 to I-95 

Project Summary: 

 
Phase 2 of the new State Road 9B  

extends the new roadway from US 1 

south to I-95. State Road 9B,  

including this new extension between 

US 1 south and I-95, alleviates  

traffic congestion by improving access  

between Duval and St. Johns counties.  

Construction begins in May 2013 and 

is anticipated to be complete in  

Summer 2016. As with the first phase, 

this second phase is a limited access 

highway, similar to an interstate with 

restricted entry and exit points to help 

maintain traffic flow.  

Project Includes: 
 

 Constructing a new road between US 1 and Interstate 95 

 A new interchange at I-95 and upgrading the interchange at US 1 

 A new overpass at US 1 and a new overpass at Veveras Drive 

 Adding entrance and exit lanes on US 1 and I-95 at the new State Road 9B interchanges 

 Utility work along US 1 

Project Contact Information: 

Laurie Sanderson 1-800-475-0044 or 386-292-0882 

laurie.sanderson@atkinsglobal.com 

www.nflroads.com 

 

Follow the FDOT for updates on the project at 

http://twitter.com/MyFDOT_NEFL 

or @MyFDOT_NEFL 
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